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Gratefully,

Virginia owned a small business. When Covid hit, she was forced to
close permanently and the financial woes started to pile up. Money was
tight and, raising three children, SnowCap was the logical place for
Virginia to turn to make sure that there was food on the table. “Now
that clothes are available too, it is so nice to get clothes for the kids
and be able to donate the clothes they have outgrown.” 

Virginia is just one of hundreds of parents, grandparents and
caregivers whose children benefit from your generosity.

It all starts with a question…
“What do you need?” “How can we help?” “Could SnowCap use…?”
This kind of question is the lifeblood of our work. Each day, people
like you contact SnowCap with offers of help and inquiries about
how to become even more involved.

Thank You 
Fill-A-Bag Sponsors

and Partners!

Support the largest food
drive of the year led by 

Riverview Community Bank,
Gresham Ford, and 

Pamplin Media by donating
and participating 

in fundraising events
throughout the season. 

www.snowcap.org/fill-a-bag

When you give to SnowCap, it equips our team to ask questions of
our own. “Do you need pet food today?” “Would you like extra

produce?” “Does your family need clothing?”



SnowCap is seeing an increase in the number of families in need.
Will you help?

I have included a variety of ways to connect with and help SnowCap

support families this season. Along with plentiful groceries, SnowCap

will give our neighbors a virtual hug with special Winter Care

Packages and lots of extras to brighten the season. Our toy and

adoption programs continue to be on hold this year.

Thank you for supporting SnowCap as part of your holiday
traditions, we cannot do it without you!
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Please see the list
on page 3 of ways
to help SnowCap

this season!



 Winter Volunteer Needs

Mail Donations to:
PO Box 160

Fairview, OR 97024

Contact us:
www.snowcap.org

503.674.8785
info@snowcap.org

Donation Drop-Off:
17788 SE Pine St

Portland, OR 97233
Monday to Friday 9 AM - 3 PM

SnowCap is an equal opportunity provider and employer

SnowCap is looking for some volunteer help at our
clothing department, located offsite at the Gresham
Station shopping center! You could either volunteer
helping clients with their clothing needs, or hanging
donated clothing and keeping our clothing racks full. 

Clothing volunteers are needed for the following days
and time slots: 

Tuesdays (between 9:30am and 2pm)
Wednesdays (between 11:30am and 4pm)
3rd Thursdays (currently, we open on one Thursday
each month, Noon - 4pm) 

We also have a need for a pair of Individual Home
Delivery drivers on the 3rd Wednesday of each
month, between Noon and 3pm. Drivers deliver food
boxes to homebound individuals in their personal
vehicles, and are required to deliver alongside a
partner.

If you are interested please contact
nate@snowcap.org for further info! 

More Ways to Make a BIG Difference 
Consider making an additional gift this year to support our capital campaign- SnowCap has outgrown our
facility and is building an additional location to provide a permanent home for our clothing program, additional
warehouse space and more. Please contact Kirsten@snowcap.org or call 503-405-4293 for information about
this vital project.

Employer matching gifts- Check with your employer to see if they match donations. Many people are surprised
to learn that these kinds of programs are common.  We are happy to send necessary verification or information!

Gifts of Stock, IRA Distributions and other financial instruments- Contact Louise@snowcap.org or call 
503-405-4294 to make arrangements.

Include SnowCap in your estate plan- Leave a legacy that will help others. Have you already done so?
Wonderful! Please contact Louise@snowcap.org so that we may be aware of your plans.
 

Donate your car to benefit SnowCap- Call our partners at Speed’s Towing at 503-234-5555.

Make an ongoing monthly, semi-monthly or 
quarterly gift from your checking account or 
credit/debit card- Visit www.snowcap.org or call 
503-405-4293 to get started.

People SnowCap Serves Say...

Kind workers! Good
experience. Nice
clothes in addition to the
food! Yay!-Ramona

My visit was for food for me and dog
food for my dog. I've been there
before and they are super nice. They
treat you with courtesy and dignity! If
you need help I'd recommend
SnowCap! Good people work there
and they are eager to assist you!- Lori

The folks at Snowcap were
incredibly friendly and
helpful. They helped us out
through a rough financial
time and we can't thank
them enough!- Anonymous

mailto:nate@snowcap.org
mailto:Kirsten@snowcap.org
mailto:louise@snowcap.org
http://www.snowcap.org/


Full size toiletries and
items for care packages

Donations are greatfully accepted 
Monday-Friday between 9am-3pm 

at 17788 SE Pine St.

Card Games/ Small Toys 
Journal/Pens/Small Art Supplies/Notepads/Planners
Activity Books
Teen Hygiene Kits, Bath and Grooming Supplies
Socks, Hats and Gloves
Hot Chocolate packets/Wrapped Candy

Donate Stocking Stuffers for Children and Teens
(Especially Teens!)
Give a boost to kids by donating items often found in
Christmas stockings. 

Ideas include (new items please):

*If you wish to include a gift card, please put
separately in a labeled envelope and hand to one of
our donation team members so they do not get lost.

Help your Neighbors Brighten the Season

Please let your friends
and family know how
they can help!

SnowCap at a Glance

Soap / body wash 

Make Lap Blankets for Seniors
Send a virtual hug and give the gift of warmth to a senior
in need. Ideal dimensions are 3x4’. Store bought is great
too!
Cash Donations 
Help ensure SnowCap is a steady source of help for the
duration with your financial gift. Donate online at
www.snowcap.org or mail to the address below.

Canned Fruit & Vegetables

Hearty Soups / Chili / Stews

CannedTuna

Peanut butter

Dessert mixes (Jello / cake /
brownie etc.)

Returnable cans & bottles

Ground Coffee

Can openers

Hot Chocolate packets

SnowCap
PO Box 160, Fairview, OR 97024
Phone: 503.674.8785
Web: www.SnowCap.org
Email: info@snowcap.org
For donations deliver to 17788 SE Pine St

Monday thru Friday from 9 am to 3 pm 

Collect Food or Winter Care Package Items
Help keep cupboards stocked and families healthy with
food and basic household and hygiene items. 
         Please see list on this page.

Most Needed Items for food boxes

Shampoo / conditioner

Toothpaste / toothbrushes

Lotion

Hand warmers

Deodorant

Shaving cream / razors

Hand sanitizer / sanitizing wipes

Dish soap / dishwasher detergent

Laundry detergent

Toilet paper / paper towels

Masks for children and adults

Hats / gloves Paper bags 
needed

Holiday Hero Sponsors:

Request a Collection Barrel 
Request online at www.snowcap.org, call Nayely at
503-405-4293 or Nayely@snowcap.org 

Please drop off your donations no later than
December 10th to ensure we can distribute before
the holidays (earlier is better!).



Gifts in Memory of: 
Alma Lou Tischler: Lael Hays
Beth McChesney: Wendell & Charyl Jacobson
Bill & Elsie Cooley: Janet Cooley McChesney
Bob Rossman: Linda Macfarlane
Bob Vogt: Kristine Vanderburg
Bud Unruh: Paul & Eun Suk Unruh
Carol Lewis: Delta Theta Tau Sorority
Cecily Mosby: Sharon Leary
Dan Hunt: Alisa Applegate
Darlene Diede: Kathy Rabe
Darline Payne: Darline Payne’s estate
David Larsell: Michael Schilmoeller & Katie Larsell
Charitable Fund
Don Frueh: Walter & Florence Lersch, Bruno & 
Isolde Reule
Dorothy & Leonard Blair: Elizabeth Blair
Dr James Dixon: Monette Proffitt
Duane Shelley: Suzanne Shelley, Meg Vollema, 
Sidney & Debra Leiken, Philip Shelley
Elizabeth Scott: Douglas & Kathy Henderson
Frances Sunderland: Joan Sunderland
Gemma Preece: American Needlepoint Guild
Gloria Foster: Judy Dunham
Irene Kristofferson: Ervin & Dianne Burton
Joan Reichard-Baxter: Gary Baxter
Joe Blaser: Eloise Blaser
Joseph Bringhurst: Cheryl & Larry Geddis
Kae Bains: Beverly Dixon
Larry Tilstrom: Lael Hays
Laura Kathleen Miles: Janet E Cooley McChesney,
Digimarc Corporation
Marie Squires: Teresa Squires-Osborn & Alan
Osborne
Martha Ruegg: Lee (Elise) Coiteux
Michael Reed, Sr: Jeri Reed
Nana: Jennifer Alvin
Nona Thrower: Paul & Vicki Warner
Norma McPhail: Shannon & Robert Bohrer
Pastor Sidney Johnson: Kathryn Sherman-Perry
Priscilla Porter: Dan & Sarah Fish
Rachel Steele Jackman: Perry Jackman
Ray Broyles: Allison Broyles
Robert Bergeron: Michael Henningsen Jr, 
Vern & Mildred Kirstein, Gwenda McCall, 
William & Janet Perry, Roy William Thompson
Robert Jeffery: Bill & Jane Scott
Robert Law: Sharon Magnuson
Sam Wolsborn: Richard Ham & Sam Wolsborn Found.
Shirley Gintz: Marcea Miller, Linda Patrick, Caroline
Petrich, Bridget M Tancos, Cheryl Wicklander
Sue Deibele: Theresa Deibele
Susie Dekker: Philip Dekker
William Reeve: Carol Reeve

These gifts were received from 
April 29, 2021 to October 28, 2021. 




Gifts in Honor of: 
Deborah Kelly: Rhonda Ensley
Diane Liefeld: Sharon Magnuson
Joshua Dunham: Ethan Dunham
Katie Larsell: Michael Schilmoeller & Katie Larsell
Charitable Fund
Mary Beth Young: Elizabeth Briesemeister
Mary Jane Fothergill: Perry Jackman
Mom: Robert & Nita Cunningham
Oregon Rho Master Chapter-Beta Sigma Phi:
Joyce E Gibson
Orville & Mary Kaschke: Merlin Aufdengarten
Reynolds Education Association: East
Multnomah County Uniserv
SnowCap Staff & Volunteers: Amy Brown, Richard
Norris

Gifts to Celebrate Birthdays:
Carolyn Kolibaba: Anne Kolibaba Larkin
Connie Cockrell: Elizabeth Webber
Gail Miller: Daniel & Valerie Miller
Scott Copeland: Kathleen Copeland
Rhonda Ensley: Deborah Kelly
Tanya Holley: Shannon Holley
Tracy Dunlap: Meredith & Carl Dunlap

Gifts for Holiday Celebration:
Janet Corlew: Victoria Okeson
Pat Lucille Wolfe

Gifts for Anniversary
Celebrations:
Caren Jackman: Perry Jackman
Jim & Connie Cockrell: Elizabeth Webber
Les & Karen Fullerton: LeeAnn Gauthier
Scott & Cynthia Everist

To make a gift in honor or memory of someone special, visit our website www.snowcap.org

2021 SnowCap Annual Sam Wolsborn
Memorial Golf Tournament was the
most successful EVER with 117
players and raising over $15,000! 
Thank you, players and sponsors,
Sam's memory is alive and well!





